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June 2, 2009 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Approval of Dual Enrollment with Pasco-Hernando Community College  
 
 
The Curriculum and Instruction Services Department is requesting approval of the attached dual 
enrollment agreement between the District School Board of Pasco County and Pasco-Hernando 
Community College.  This agreement allows for eligible high school students from our District to enroll 
in college and career-level courses and to receive credit for such courses from both the School Board 
and Pasco-Hernando Community College.   
 
The costs to the District associated with this agreement are as follows: 

• Professional liability insurance which is anticipated to be $150 
• Textbooks and instructional materials which are anticipated to be $200,000 (Total dollars will 

vary depending on the number of students enrolled and number of classes each participant 
will take.) 

 
The funds used to purchase the liability insurance and textbooks are General Funds.  
 
At this time, we are requesting that the Board approve the above-referenced agreement which will 
cover July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010. This contract has been reviewed and approved by Nancy 
Alfonso, School Board Attorney. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at your earliest 
convenience.   
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